Notice of Public Hearing
Before the Owyhee County Board of Commissioners

On August 24, 2020, the Owyhee County Board of Commissioners will hear public comments in Courtroom 2 of the Owyhee County Courthouse located at 20381 State Highway 78, Murphy, Idaho on the following matter:

[bookmark: _Hlk502046552][bookmark: _Hlk38876634]Beginning at 11:00 am, the Commission will hold a public meeting to get input on a proposed solar ordinance for Owyhee County. The proposed ordinance outlines development and would allow up to a certain size solar system to be allowed by right with larger systems subject to conditional use permits with an associated fee schedule. The Planning and Zoning Commission held two previous public meetings on this ordinance and incorporated input received. 

Copies of the ordinance are available for review in the Planning and Zoning office, or can also be viewed at www.owyheecounty.net under the Community Development tab. For additional information please call 208-495-2095 ext. 2.
